
October 29th, 1926

John Scott, Esn . , 
Editor, The Gazette, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Scott:-

To shew you that we are not 
losing sight of some of the things you told us 
I am forwarding for your private information a 
copy of a letter written to me by Dean Perrin of the 
Faculty of Music. 'hen I spoke to Dean Perrin he 
seemed quite surprised that criticism was specially 
directed against his department.

I h ve not forgotten your promise 
to lunch with me some tine and when I get free of the 
work of the Quebec Church Property Commission I hope 
we can got together.

Yours faithfully,


